
 

 

 

TO:  ALS/BLS Providers 
  Paramedic Receiving Centers 
  Base Hospitals 
  Fire Departments 
 
FROM: Laura Wallin, RN 
  EMS Specialist/QI Coordinator/Hospital Liaison  
 
RE:  Southwest Healthcare System’s consolidation of Women’s Healthcare Services 
 
DATE: December 13, 2011 
 
 
 
Beginning Friday, December 16, 2011 at 7:00 AM, Southwest Healthcare System will 
consolidate all of their Women’s Healthcare Services at Rancho Springs Medical Center in 
Murrieta.  If you are transporting a woman in labor in this area, please keep in mind that Inland 
Valley Medical Center will no longer have a Labor and Delivery Department or a post-partum 
department.  Inland Valley Medical Center will continue to accept pregnant trauma patients.   
All hospital Emergency Departments have the ability to handle an imminent delivery, including 
Inland Valley Medical Center  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (951) 358-5029. 
 


